
 

Page | 1  
 

Neighbourhood Notification 

 

 

Funday Learning Centre 

962 Laurier Ave,  

Kelowna, BC V1Y6B1 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are opening a new daycare facility at 962 

Laurier Ave, Kelowna, BC V1Y6B1 in your neighbourhood. This endeavor aims to 

provide a safe and nurturing environment for children in our community. As part of 

this process, we will be conducting necessary developments over the next month to 

prepare the space for our young learners. At Funday Learning Centre, we are 

excited to welcome you to our vibrant educational space that values each child's 

unique abilities and fosters a love for learning. Our commitment to providing a 

nurturing and stimulating environment where children can actively engage, explore 

freely, and express their creativity is at the heart of our approach. We believe in 

embracing individuality, fostering independence, and creating a dynamic 

educational experience that promotes growth and exploration. We look forward to 

partnering with you to create a supportive and enriching community for all our 

children. 

The primary focus of our proposal is to enhance the interior of the daycare facility 

to create a nurturing and stimulating environment for children. One of the 

significant changes we plan to implement is enlarging the classrooms. By 

increasing the size of each classroom, we aim to provide ample space for various 

learning activities and ensure that children of different ages can engage 

comfortably in their educational experiences. Each classroom will be designed to 

be age-appropriate, incorporating furniture and resources that cater to the 
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developmental needs of the children, allowing them to explore, learn, and grow 

effectively. 

 

In addition to the classroom enhancements, we recognize the importance of 

outdoor play for children's physical development. Therefore, we will maintain our 

yard space while also installing new toys specifically designed for gross motor 

activities. This will create a safe and engaging outdoor environment where children 

can develop their physical skills through play. The addition of these toys will 

encourage active play and social interaction among the children, fostering their 

overall development. Overall, these proposed changes aim to create a well-rounded 

daycare experience that promotes learning, growth, and physical activity in a safe 

and inviting environment. We believe that these enhancements will significantly 

benefit the children and contribute to their overall well-being. 

 

In accordance with the City of Kelowna's regulations, we are committed to keeping 

you informed throughout this development phase. We understand that you may 

have questions or concerns regarding our plans and the potential impact on the 

neighborhood. Therefore, we invite you to reach out to us or city of Kelowna We 

value your input and want to ensure that your voice is heard. Moreover, if you have 

any further questions, you can reach out to centre director via phone 

+16043898434 or through email Fundaylearninginfo962@gmail.com. You can also 

check us out on our website for further information Funday Learning Centre. We 

have also attached our site plan so that we are moving along on this journey 

together. 
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https://fundaylearningcentre.ca/
Sara Skabowski
Attachment



 

Page | 3  
 

  

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to enhance our 

community with this new service. Thank you for your attention, and we look 

forward to hearing from you. 

 

With Gratitude, 

Husanpreet Kaur/ Director 

Funday Learning Centre 

Fundaylearninginfo962@gmail.com 

Contact- 6043898434 
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Summary of Neighbourhood Notification  

 

In our efforts to engage with the community regarding the opening of our daycare, 

we conducted door-to-door (face to face) Neighbourhood notification survey on 

23rd October,2024 to inform residents and gather feedback. During these visits, we 

provided a letter outlining our plans of introducing new daycare facility in their 

neighbourhood and that we will be undergoing indoor construction over the next 

month. Moreover, we encouraged neighbors to share their thoughts and Feedback. 

Feedback and Responses: We received a range of responses from the community. 

Many residents expressed support for the daycare, highlighting the need for 

childcare services in the area and really appreciated the work we are doing for 

community. One neighbor asked and raised questions about operational hours and 

safety measures, which we explained it to them, and they were very supportive. 

Overall, the feedback has been constructive and positive. 

The List of Addresses we visited: - 

- 973 Laurier Ave                                       

- 953 Laurier Ave                                         

- 947 Laurier Ave 

- 945 Laurier Ave 

- 935 Laurier Ave 

- 979 Laurier Ave 

- 981 Laurier Ave 

- 983 Laurier Ave 

- 985 Laurier Ave 

- 970 Laurier Ave 

- 972 Laurier Ave 

- 964 Laurier Ave 

- 946 Laurier Ave 

- 948 Laurier Ave 

- 934 Laurier Ave 

- 924 Laurier Ave 

- 933 Harvey Ave 
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- 949 Harvey Ave 

- 969 Harvey Ave 
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